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Committee Vote: Favorable, 4-0 (In Favor: Council Members Dernoga, Ivey 

Hawkins, and Olson) 

 

The Planning, Housing, and Economic Development Committee met on February 

15 to consider ten appointments to the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board for 

Prince George’s County. Pursuant to Section 2-341 of the Prince George's County 

Code, the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board shall make recommendations to 

the County Council, the County Executive, and the Prince George’s County 

Planning Board relative to planning and conducting a diversified park and 

recreation program in Prince George’s County. 

 

Ms. Jocelyn H. Alexander, a resident of Upper Marlboro; Ms. Patricia P. Bobbitt, a 

resident of Laurel; Mr. Sean A. Floyd, a resident of District Heights; Ms. Harryette 

Y. Irving, a resident of District Heights; Ms. Oladunni M. Oni, a resident of 

Riverdale; Mr. Kelvin E. Smith, a resident of Brandywine; Ms. Gloria D. 

Snowden, a resident of Laurel; Ms. Rochelle C. Thompson, a resident of Landover; 

Ms. Betty Tingle, a resident of Mitchellville; and Ms. Tamara S.J. Williams, a 

resident of Mitchellville are new appointments to the Advisory Board.  

 

The terms for Ms. Jocelyn H. Alexander, Ms. Oladunni M. Oni and Ms. Betty 

Tingle will expire on June 30, 2025. 

 

The term for Ms. Rochelle C. Thompson will expire on June 20, 2026. The terms 

for Ms. Gloria D. Snowden, and Ms. Tamara S.J. Williams will expire on June 30, 

2026.  
 

The terms for Ms. Patricia P. Bobbitt, Mr. Sean A. Floyd, Ms. Harryette Y. Irving, 

and Mr. Kelvin E. Smith will expire on June 30, 2027. 
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The appointees introduced themselves and provided brief biographical information. 

They discussed their participation and membership roles in their respective 

communities, as well as reasons for their willingness to serve and what 

contributions they can provide as members of the Board. 

 

The Planning, Housing, and Economic Development Committee voted favorably, 

4-0, in favor of the appointments to the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board for 

Prince George’s County. 
 


